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Hello BANI Members,  

Another month has passed us by, the leaves are beginning to 

change color and the nights have cooled off.   For most, this is a 

great summer reprieve and the beginning of a busy fall building 

seasoné trying to get projects buttoned up for winter work.    

 

I know everyone is busy.  Believe me, I hear it so much, sometimes 

I feel de-sensitized to the words.  Whenever YOU hear those words, 

I am going to ask that you please keep BANI in mind.  When you 

have those conversations about how busy you are and how hard it 

is to get things done, remember that working together through-

out our industry is what becomes everyoneõs saving grace.   

Working better together...  

 

Our Associationõs efforts down in Indy and on the national level are 

a part of why we are so busy; keeping housing Safe and Affordable.   

Take a moment in the middle of these conversations, especially 

with those who may not be current members, to remind them that 

it is our work in the political arena that keeps us all busy.  Without 

our watchdogs keeping an eye on our backs, would we all be where 

we are?  I know that as tiring and as frustrating as my current 

schedule can be, Iõm thankful everyday for how busy I am.   We are 

not so far removed from our times after 2008 when we dreamed of 

days like these.  So I would like to give a big thank you to BANI 

and IBA and NAHB for their continued efforts on our behalf.   

   

With that said, October is Membership Month.  It is in numbers 

that we remain so strong.  Our October meeting, is going to be a 

tremendously valuable meeting.  I invite you all to attend.  You will 

take a great deal from our two speakers; Rick Wajda (CEO of IBA) 

as well as Chad Sutton (Garrett Building Trades program genius).  

Read further into the Newsletter about these two speakers and put 

Tuesday, October 9th on your schedule.  Meeting begins at 6:00.  

Location is Suttons in Angola .   

 

I invite everyone to do our industry a favor; bring yourself and 

bring a potential member to our October Membership Meeting.  If 

you RSVP in advance that you are bringing a potential member, 

BANI will cover the dinner cost for you and the non -member if they 

commit to become a member within the month of October.   

As always, I urge all our members to actively participate in our As-

sociation.  I guarantee you will only find you get your moneyõs 

worth when you see and understand our accomplishments.  

 

Everyone have a great month!  

Mike Gepfert  

BANI President for 2018  






